
Station Improvements
White Plains

We appreciate your patience while we complete this important renovation.

North Stairway from Station Lobby to  
Island Platform will be closed  
Monday, March 16 – mid‑May 2020.
Please use the elevator, south stairs 
or south escalator to island platform 
and waiting room.
The north escalator remains closed and 
is also due to re-open in mid-May


